

Emo Municipal Newsletter - February, 2019

Telephone: 482-2378 Fax: 482-2741 Email: township@emo.ca Website: www.emo.ca

Are you looking for a way to get active in your community? The Township of Emo is looking for volunteers on the following committees:

Planning Advisory Committee Cemetery/Parks Committee Emo Toy Library/Resource Centre Advisory Committee

The **Planning Advisory Committee** is looking for 4 additional committee members. This committee provides Council with recommendations specific to community planning matters, development and policies. Duties include review of applications such as severances, zoning by-law amendments, etc. and provide recommendations that would be of the best interest of the town and tax payers.

The **Cemetery/Parks Committee** is looking for 2 additional committee members. This committee provides recommendations to Council, as well as makes various decisions regarding our cemetery, parks and community beautification.

The **Emo Toy Library/Resource Centre Advisory Committee** is looking for 2 additional committee members. This committee provides recommendations to Council, as well as makes various decisions on programming and special activities at the Emo Best Start Hub.

For more information about these Committees, or if you are interested in becoming a member, please contact the Emo Municipal Office.

Employment Opportunity

Application in the form of a resume will be received by the undersigned until **3:00 p.m. local time, February 28, 2019** for

Casual Position at the Emo Best Start Hub

Bridget Foster, CAO/Clerk-Treasurer
Township of Emo, P.O. Box 520, Emo, ON, POW 1E0
(807) 482-2378 township@emo.ca

Inquiries on available position may be made at the Emo Municipal Office during regular office hours.

We thank all the applicants for their interest but only those selected for an interview will be contacted.

Please refrain from pushing snow from your yard across municipal streets and laneways and into ditches and your neighbour's properties. Snow is to be kept within your property limits.

INFORMATION REGARDING BUILDING PERMITS AND BUILDING CODE CONTRAVENTIONS

If you are planning to construct, renovate, or add to a building in the Township of Emo it is probable that you will need to obtain a Building Permit. Most building projects require a Building Permit and it must be obtained **prior** to the start of the work.

The Province takes seriously the matter of contravention of the Building Code Act and the Building Code. Fines can be levied for such things as "starting construction without first obtaining a Building Permit" – "Occupying a building prior to obtaining an Occupancy Permit" – "Failing to comply with an Order".

For more information regarding the need to obtain a Building Permit, information regarding the schedule of relevant fines or just general information regarding your plans to construct please contact the Township of Emo Chief Building Official at the Municipal Office.

Employment Opportunity

Application in the form of a resume will be received by the undersigned until **4:00 p.m. local time, February 28, 2019** for

Casual Position at the Emo Public Library

Kathleen Leek, CEO/Librarian Emo Public Library P.O. Box 490 Emo, ON POW 1E0 (807)482-2575 emolib@bellnet.ca

Inquires on available position may be made at the Emo Public Library during regular hours

We thank all the applicants for their interest but only those selected for an interview will be contacted.

Due to weather rural roads have more frost heaves than usual. Please drive with caution. Signage has been posted at the worst areas.

BURN PERMITS ARE NOW ONLINE! emo.burnpermits.com



You can still register & pay at the Municipal Office.

Fire Permits are required year-round.

January 1 – December 31

2019 FAMILY DAY

Monday, February 18th at the Emo-LaVallee Community Centre Sledding 10:00am-2:00pm Snowflake Skating 11:00am-2:00pm



Brunch upstairs from 10:30am-12:30pm with proceeds going to Arena projects. \$10 for ages 13 & up/\$5 for ages 12 & under

ITEM FOR SEALED BID

One (1) Carpet 9'x12'
As is, where is



Please call April at the Emo Best Start Hub at 807-482-2946 to make arrangements to view

Sealed bids will be received until Wednesday, February 27, 2019 at 3:00pm local time

Sealed bid forms are available at the Emo Municipal Office, Emo Best Start Hub or at www.emo.ca

Recycle Your Cans at the Arena!



Please help the Arena by recycling your aluminum cans (pop cans, beer cans, etc.)

Drop off your cans in the big recycling bin near the main entrance of the Arena.

All proceeds will go to Arena Projects. Thank you for your support!

Recycling Depot: The Township of Emo Recycling Depot on Canning Lane currently accepts:

Plastics #1-7, Aluminum & Tin

Emo Landfill Site Hours

Tuesdays & Thursdays: 10:00am-**3:00**pm Saturdays: 10:00am – 5:00pm Bring your RED landfill site card

You will <u>not</u> be permitted to use the Emo Landfill Site without your card

Reminder

Garbage Pick-Up is on Fridays

Please have your bags on the curb by 8:00am *2 bags maximum per household*

